

29 August 2016

Mr Vikram Chand Chief Executive Officer Vega Foods Corp. Private Ltd. 120 Lower Delta Road, #14-01 Cendex Centre Singapore 169208

Letter of Appreciation

Dear Vikrom,

It was a pleasure to have hosted you for the 4th edition of the Africa Singapore Business Forum (ASBF) from 24th and 25th August 2016.

We are confident that the 450 delegates who attended ASBF 2016 benefitted greatly from your insights on Africa, its opportunities and challenges. ASBF 2016 was a resounding success that allowed valuable relationships to be forged amongst delegates.

We welcome your feedback on all aspects of the forum and will strive to make ASBF 2018 even better.

I look forward to keeping in touch.

Yours sincerely

Lee Ark Boon

Chief Executive Officer